
To: Secretary-General of the United Nations, Mr Antonio Guterres

From: Cameron McKenzie, CEO, ASPIRE

Date: 26.8.2023

Subject: Commitment to Join the UN Global Compact Australia

Dear Antonio,

I am writing on behalf of ASPIRE, a platform that empowers businesses to transition towards a
circular economy by exchanging waste as a valuable resource. Our mission aligns closely with
the principles and objectives of the UN Global Compact, and we are eager to join hands with
like-minded organisations to further our shared goals.

Our platform has made significant strides in promoting sustainability, reducing waste, and
curbing CO2 emissions. We believe that by joining the UN Global Compact Australia, we can
amplify our impact and collaborate on initiatives that drive positive change on a global scale.

We are committed to upholding the Ten Principles of the UN Global Compact, encompassing
human rights, labour, environment, and anti-corruption. We understand the responsibility of
being a part of such a prestigious network and pledge to actively participate, share our best
practices, and learn from our fellow members.

In conclusion, we are excited about our membership's potential synergies and collaborations.
We are ready to contribute our expertise, resources, and passion to the collective efforts of the
UN Global Compact Australia.

Thank you for considering our application. We look forward to a fruitful partnership and the
opportunity to work together towards a sustainable future.

Warm regards,

Cameron McKenzie

CEO, ASPIRE
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